
Bid Opening 

RFP# 2024-WW002 

Wastewater Treatment Plant 

 

Bids received by 3:00 p.m. October 1, 2024. 

Opening started at 3:01 p.m. October 1, 2024 

Town Manager, Paul Larino 

Town Clerk, Sandy Johnson 

Two residents and bidder were present. 

One bid was received in a timely manner from Mack Industries (both a hand delivered bid and 
online submittal bid).  Town Manager Larino opened and read the bid aloud. 

 

Base Bid Amount: $3,945,000.00 

No other bids were received. 

Opening ended at 3:04 p.m. October 1, 2024 

 

_________________________________________________ 
Paul Larino, Town Manager 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Sandra Johnson, Town Clerk 
 
 

 

 


